
BEFORE THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 

IN RE: 

APPLICATION OF UNITI NATIONAL, LLC 
FOR A CERTIFICATE TO PROVIDE 
COMPETING LOCAL EXCHANGE AND 
INTEREXCHANGE 
TELECOMMUNICATIONS SERVICES  

)
)
)
)
)
)
) 

DOCKET NO. 
20-00118

ORDER ADMINISTRATIVELY CLOSING DOCKET 

This matter came before the Hearing Officer of the Tennessee Public Utility Commission 

(the “Commission” or “TPUC”) for consideration to close the docket for failure to respond to the 

data request of Commission Staff. On December 10, 2020, Commission Staff requested that the 

Uniti National, LLC (“Uniti,” “Company,” or “Applicant”) provide a surety bond or letter of 

credit as required by Tenn. Code Ann. § 65-4-125(j) as well as a copy of the authority to transact 

business within the state of Tennessee issued by the Tennessee Secretary of State. To date, no 

response has been filed. As the Company has failed to respond with required information to 

process the Application and this matter has lain dormant for a considerable period of time 

awaiting such responses, the Hearing Officer hereby dismisses this matter without prejudice and 

closes the docket file. 

Aaron J. Conklin, Hearing Officer 

  August 22, 2022




